
Minutes Nov. 30th Vote to Raise Dues

This was our second meeting to vote to raise the annual assessment 
(dues) to $550 beginning 2016.

The first meeting did not have the necessary quorum present, including 
mail in ballots to conduct a vote.  We meet the necessary quorum at this 
second meeting to have a vote.  Including mail in ballots 36 were present.  
The vote was NO - 16, YES - 20.  The new annual assessment(dues) was 
approved to be $550.  With the added provision of making two equal 
payments, the first due Jan. 31st $275 and the second due June 30th 
$275.  Members may still pay full amount of $550 by Jan 31st.

No other topics were on the agenda.  However the gates were discussed 
as our current number one issue and play equipment as our second 
priority.


